
 

 

 

 

 

 

 Year 4 Learning Letter 
Friday 4th November 2022 

Edition No.4 

This week’s homework 

Maths Investigation 

Using knowledge of 

numbers to solve 

addition problems. 

Remember to do your 

Spellzone Y4 

homework and 

practise your times 

tables on Rock Stars. 

 

  

Year 4’s second visit from the Surrey Wildlife Trust will be on Tuesday 

8th November. Please make sure that coats and suitable footwear (e.g. 

wellies) are in school as we will be outside whatever the weather.  

Reading Books/Diaries. 

It is important that the children arrive every 

day with their reading book and diary. Diaries 

to be signed by an adult after each day’s 

reading. Thank you to those already doing 

this  

 

What’s coming up over the next few weeks? 

 English – Winter poetry. 

 Maths – multiplication. 

 Science – Animals (including humans). 

 Topic – Anglo Saxons. 

 PSHE – Celebrating difference. 

 Art/DT – Christmas wreaths. 

 French – ‘Introduction to France’ 

 RE – Christian symbolism and Christmas. 

 

 This week we have been… 

 Developing our Seasonal Poetry writing skills including: 

o Creating a Winter bank of "Wow" words  
o Demonstrating simple rhyming couplets 
o Exploring stylistic devices including similes and alliteration  

 We have been exploring the topic of Area in Maths, understanding how to apply our 

multiplication skills and knowledge of shape.  

 We have also revisited the concept of kindness and discussed the ripple effect in the 

context of our weekly assembly time and the story "The Invisible Boy". 

 

 

 


